September 4<sup>th</sup>, 2015

Department of Public Works

Attn: Fred Abadi

130 Delafield Street

Waukesha, WI 53188

Dear Mr. Abadi,

Recently we have received a courtesy card from the Waukesha Water & Utility explaining that we have an excessive amount of water usage as of 8-20-15 at 2412 Kayla Drive in Waukesha. This is regarding our recently completed model home at Turnberry Reserve.

The reason we needed to use excessive water was due to the unusually dry month of July and part of August. We had just completed the landscaping for two buildings and the hydrant meter could not service all of the area that was needed to be serviced with just that meter. The landscaper used the outside hose bib from 2412 to handle watering the landscaping.

Therefore, we are asking for a waiver to not to be assed sewer charges.

Please consider our request and if you have any further questions you can reach me at the office at (262) 691-7650 or contact our expeditor Ralph at Turnberry (262) 337-2400.

Thank you for your time,

Debbie @ Wisconsin Homes

1105 Hawthorne Place Pewaukee, WI 53072